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Comments on Sharing Economy Whitepaper

UP submitted comments to the National Association of Insurance Commissioners regarding the Sharing
Economy Working Group draft whitepaper addressing the insurance implications of Transportation
Network Carriers (e.g., Uber/Lyft) and principles for regulators. UP Executive Director Amy Bach, in her
capacity as an official consumer representative to the NAIC, is a member of the Working Group and the
Property/Casualty Subcomittee. The focus of UP’s comments related to potential gaps in coverage when
drivers have the application oen but do not have a passenger, consumer expectations, and and issues
associated with complex surplus lines insurance policies.

READ OUR COMMENTS

The information presented in this publication is for general informational purposes and is not a substitute for legal advice. If
you have a specific legal issue or problem, United Policyholders recommends that you consult with an attorney. Guidance on
hiring professional help can be found in the “Find Help” section of www.uphelp.org. United Policyholders does not sell
insurance or certify, endorse or warrant any of the insurance products, vendors, or professionals identified on our website.
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